
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

I am a registered democrat IN FAVOR of SB 1506 . 

Anyone that has been paying attention knows that Oregon has had a deep-seated 
corruption issue, going back decades now. Government opacity has allowed 
unspeakable acts against Oregon citizens to go unpunished and continue to be 
covered up by government officials. SB 1506 allows for more transparency and 
thereby more accountability. I personally have had issues attaining public records 
from two different government agencies. Records that were not questionable or 
sensitive in nature. Simple requests like, the date in which policy and procedure 
changed that had been previously posted online. After further inquiry, it turns out 
the policy and procedure had changed with NO record of why, when or who 
implemented the change. We the citizens that you represent need SB 1506 to pass. 
 

Horrid acts against citizens that have taken place in our beautiful state would have 
been less likely if our government was more transparent. Please stop the cycle of 
abuse. 
https://www.wweek.com/news/2019/10/24/new-podcast-murder-in-oregon-
features-michael-franckes-mysterious-killing/   
 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Joy Wilson 
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